
AI and Art
8 responses

Are you worried about the general direction of AI?

8 

Yes 6 resp. 75%

No 2 resp. 25%

Can you explain your answer to the last question?

8 

I believe that there are many instances where AI is taking
opportunities away from real people and not doing it as well as humans
could but companies will gravitate towards AI because its cheaper and
easier. I worry that we will get to a point with AI where it is more
commonly used than work by actual humans.

i'm not worried because i don't know enough to have much of an opinion
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I think AI has many advantages but it could get out of control or be
used for negative reasons to harm people.

It will make it easier for fake news to be spread and make it harder
for normal people to trust what the watch and read. It will also make
many artists and designer's work less valuable, and make it harder for
people to earn a living as artists.

The Terminator

We are trees to AI. AI is predicted to exceed the IQ of humans by 2037.
Will they dispose of us?!

I think it is a force for the good although I realise this can be
abused.

One thing that worries me is that AI is being developed so quickly that
there isn't time for people to work out how to deal with it. As a
teacher, I worry that students will rely on AI too much and will miss
out on learning important skills. I also worry that it will be
impossible to tell the difference between fact and fiction. There is
enough misinformation as it is!

Do you think that AI jeopardises the artistic industries such as music,
literature, art and perhaps even performing arts?

8 

yes 8 resp. 100%

no 0 resp. 0%
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Can you explain your answer to the last question?

7 

I think jobs in the arts are often extremely hard to replicate but you
are starting to see companies gravitate towards AI more often as it is
an easier and cheaper alternative.

yes due people being able to use artists voice and basically make music
without any type of consent

It is very easy for people to copy artists without their permission, so
artists could lose out on a lot of money.

It will make it hard for people who are not already wealthy to work as
artists, as many people will commission and buy cheaper AI "art" rather
than pay more for a human to create something truly artistic.

Takes away the real skill/artistry

Hopefully it will enhance the work of creatives but I would worry about
people being made redundant

I don't think AI can replicate art. Because I don't think it can
generate anything new or original and that is what art means to me. I
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think artists will eventually rebel against AI. But I do worry that AI
will steal people's art and use it to generate fakes.

Do you think jobs will be at risk in the artistic industries such as music,
literature, art and perhaps even performing arts?

8 

Yes 8 resp. 100%

No 0 resp. 0%

Not Sure 0 resp. 0%

Do you like AI paintings/music?

7 

No 5 resp. 71.4%

Not sure 1 resp. 14.3%
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Yes 1 resp. 14.3%

Can you tell which 2 pictures are AI generated?

8 

choice 4 6 resp. 75%

choice 1 5 resp. 62.5%

choice 2 3 resp. 37.5%

choice 3 2 resp. 25%

These pictures were
generated by AI.
Could you tell or
did you guess?

8 

I guessed 5 resp. 62.5%
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I could tell 3 resp. 37.5%

Do you have any more comments about the effects of AI on art?

8 

I believe that AI could take over a lot of areas in the arts but i
believe that it will never get to a point where it is better than a
humans work.

not really due to not knowing enough but it does look very beautiful
which could mean that it will takeaway from hardworking artists

AI doesn't have thoughts or emotions, so even though a painting might
look nice, there is no connection with the artist, their life or
context. If you just want something pretty to hang on the wall, that
might be ok. However, for me it diminishes the beauty and meaning of
true art.

I think we as a society should be be very careful to make sure anything
generated as AI is labelled as such, and ask ourselves if we want a
world where only rich people can become artists. Art should be for
everyone, not just as consumers but as creators too.

Loss of jobs/artists talent

We already have manufactured music, it would be far cheaper to have
manufactured Art. Both lack soul but this seems not to matter when
looking at revenue.
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While it can be an amazing tool to support the work of creatives I do
worry about people being misrepresented

I don't really like AI art because it looks derivative. But I have been
surprised by a couple of pieces of art that I thought were real turning
out to be AI. I've seen short stories written by Chat GPT and they are
very bad because nothing surprising happens.
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